
Yakima Ranches Phase II Road Association 
 

June 19th, 2019 

 

Board members present. 

Brian, Ashley, Joe , Wyatt, Brian 

 

Members present: 

Bill and Doris Thompson 

Mike Riel 

Debbie Matson 

Dave Matson 

Clyde Friend 

Dallas Rehfield 

Samantha Rehfield 

  

Brian- 

Adjourned meeting 

 

Wyatt- 

Read May's minutes. 

Two bills, one for lawyer, $174.00, One for CPA $125.00, approved to pay. 

Wrote Checks to pay approved bills. 

 

Joe- 

they no longer want road opened up to ease traffic as talked about in the past. 

Were do we need gravel, (to Clyde Friend). 

What do we need to do to redesign Ewe Drive to remove the dip, (To Clyde Friend). 

Ashley- 

Read financials 

 

Bill Thompson- 

I am against opening up the additional road, do not think it would help anything 

 

Clyde Friend- 

I think we need 7-10 thousand dollars in gravel. 

I also think we should wait until fall to lay gravel due to the condition of the roads. 

Answering Joe's question on about Ewe, I have not looked at it closely but will take a look. 

Dave Matson- 

I recommend you have documents for road you want to open up, hard to get permits 

 

  

Adjourned at 07:05PM 


